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           4th November 2014

Dear Lion President,

Re: Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF) and the Ebola Crisis
In recent months we have all watched as an outbreak of Ebola has gripped West Africa. The outbreak has taken more than 5,000 lives and it is estimated more than 4,000 children have been orphaned. A lack of food shortages and health education in these countries is proving to be a disastrous combination. 

With 167 Clubs and more than 8,000 Lions in the affected countries, Lions and LCIF are pledging their support for the orphaned children of Ebola victims, firstly to feed them, then to provide clothing, sanitation and perhaps in the longer term housing in the shape of orphanages. Left to their own devices many of the children will simply add to the street children problems associated with various parts of the world.

Lions Clubs International Foundation – our own Charity – has just provided a US$150,000 (£93,000) grant for Ebola Aid. Various Multiple Districts and Districts present at last weekend’s Europa Forum have also pledged support immediately in addition to that primed by LCIF. I do hope your Club will be able to make a donation to LCIF’s Ebola Aid Campaign. Any cheques should be made payable to LCI District 105D,  endorsed on the back ‘LCIF Ebola Aid’ and sent to the District Treasurer in the usual way.
Kind regards.
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Lion Patrick Hamblin
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